
“But seek first the kingdom of God and His righteousness, and all these things will be added to you. ”      
  -  Matthew 6:33, ESV   (Laurie & my “life verse” from early in our relationship.) 

Visiting Family 
We had an opportunity to go to Maine for a week 
this month and spend some wonderful time with 
Laurie’s family. I also was blessed to be able to 
share with the people of West Paris Congrega‐
tional Church some of the stories and updates on 
the OMMA ministry. This is the church Laurie’s 
parents have been a part of for many, many 
years! It was a great trip and we are grateful to 
have been able to visit. Please pray that the Lord 
might bring additional churches to financially 
partner with OMMA aside from the two that 
currently do (WP Congregational is one!) 

 
Advanced Testing in September 

A few of our students will be testing for an Advanced OMMA Rank on September 15th. If all goes as planned, 
we hope to have three new Black Belts that day! After only promoting three Black Belts in our first 11+ years, 
we have these three, plus a few others that are also very close to that goal! Please pray that this Advanced 
Test will be a blessing to the students participating, to the OMMA community as our ranks of leaders grows 
and that Christ will be honored in and through all of this!
         

My Total Hip Replacement Surgery 
Well, I’ve gone and done it...surgery to replace my faulty left 
hip is scheduled for September 26th! Please pray that the 
procedure is successful and that it will allow me to be a  
better leader for OMMA on the other side of my recovery. 
Please pray for Laurie and the kids as they walk through 
this with me. Also, lift OMMA and our other leaders up as 
they carry the torch for me while I’m out recovering.   
      THANK YOU!!!! 

 
Serving Him with you, 

 
 
 

(For the 4 of us!) 

 

 
P.S.—The Fiorentino Family and our OMMA Family are SO GRATEFUL for your support of this ministry. Thank you! 

 FIORENTINO FOOTPRINTS 

The Fiorentinos * 13725 Sunshowers Circle * Orlando * FL * 32828 * (407) 443-3316 * marco@onmissionma.org*  

To make a donation, send check payable to “On Mission Martial Arts” to address above. 

August 2018 

A couple pics of us with some of the Maine family (and Bigfoot)! 

Nico is growing as an OMMA Junior instructor. Here’s a 
recent picture of him (on the right) with a friend at the Dojo. 


